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Holton Power Outage Planned For Thursday
(KNZA)--Residents of the City of Holton should be prepared for a one hour power outage early
Thursday morning. 

Electric Distribution Superintendent Scott Fredrickson says the shutdown is needed in order to
conduct necessary substation maintenance. “Most all of the residents west of Highway 75 on the city
electric system will be out of service from 4:30 AM through approximately 5:30 AM.”

Fredrickson says all power should be restored to residents shortly after 5:30 Thursday morning. 
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